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Subject:   0901-EX-CN-2019 pre-coordination data request
----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------
Message:

Ms. Nguyen:

In reply to Ref. Nos. 51421, 51917 and 51394, a new Exhibit 2 has been submitted addressing the
following points:

1. In reply to Ref. 51394, this is to confirm that the contract information associated with the
operation under this application is as follows:

Agency/Customer: US Air Force
Contract Number: FA8650-17-C-8578
Contract POC: James Blackston (937) 656-9900 - James.blackston@us.af.mil

2. In reply to Ref. 51917, it is BAE Systems&rsquo; understanding from prior discussions with the
Commission that direct coordination with MAG is not required, and no further action is required from BAE
Systems with respect to MAG. Please advise if this is incorrect.

3. In reply to Ref. 51421, this is to confirm that BAE Systems seeks experimental authority only to
support the above-referenced contract. This is to clarify that grant in support for IR&amp;D is not
required at this time. Please advise if any further action is required from BAE Systems at this time with
respect to this issue.

Best regards,

Jeff Rummel
Attorney for BAE Systems


